
Ukrainian refugees

The U.K. government launched a scheme to grant entry to Ukrainian refugees
who wish to join family here in the U.K. They will have somewhere to stay,
they have people to welcome them and they may well speak English to ease
their lives here. I strongly support this policy.

The U.K. government have listened carefully to what the refugees crossing the
land borders out of Ukraine want. Many want to be given temporary
accommodation and support near to the Ukrainian border, so they can return
home easily once the fighting  is over. Many of them are women and children
who want to be rejoined with their husbands, brothers, fathers who have
stayed at home to fight. They want  as soon as possible to return to their
own homes. I support the generous approach of the U.K. to assist the host
states near to Ukraine with money, supplies and expertise. This is the way we
can help the most refugees in the way they want. They want  to stay in a
country closer to and more like their own.

The U.K. is now drawing up a third scheme to offer 3 year visas to refugees
without family contacts. This scheme will harness  the generous spirits of
U.K. citizens who want to offer free accommodation to Ukrainian refugees. I
would be interested in your thoughts on this scheme.

My questions about the emerging shape of this scheme include

Why a 3 year period? It is a long time to be out of your country and we all
hope there will be a peace long before then. If there is no peace why limit
it to 3 years.

What provision would be made if we are talking large numbers to ensure there
are enough school places with special teaching to overcome the language
barrier? What extra capacity will be added to GP and hospital services?

If it is based around the free offer of accommodation by U.K. home owners
what legal agreement will there be to ensure security of tenancy for the
refugees? In what circumstances could the U.K. citizen back out of the offer?
What fall back accommodation does the state have? Will there be any
stipulations about the standards of the accommodation?

http://www.government-world.com/ukrainian-refugees/

